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Dear Committee Members,  

 

Travelling with food allergies is a scary and daunting experience if the appropriate 

accommodations are NOT in place. 

I recently travelled on a US airline that allowed me to board early to wipe down my children 

seats as both have a serious nut allergy. They also made an announcement to inform all 

passengers that children with a serious allergy are on board and to please refrain from eating nuts 

if possible. 

Simple measures made our journey a lot more enjoyable. 

Cross Contamination is a fear we have to be aware of every passing moment when traveling with 

our children.  

Having travel companies and employees understand our dilemma makes for a enjoyable and 

more frequent traveling. 

 

Thank you 

 

Antony Clark 

 


